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GENERAL SERVICE COMMITTEE 
MEETING NOTES  

OF OCTOBER 5, 2021 
 

The meeting was called at order 8:12 a.m. 
 
Present: Lutke and Smith 
Absent:  Long 
Staff present: DeVol, Fay, Larrea, Miller and Petroskey 
 
Reports 
 The DPW Director report was submitted by Miller and can be found in this meeting packet. 
 
2022 Goals and Objectives Work Session 

- Continue to increase the value in the Village to bring in more visitors, noting park 
improvements. 

- Streets 
o Streamline services 
o Add a shoulder to S. Shore Drive 

- Sidewalks 
o Repair and maintenance, improve pedestrian walk ways 

- Parks 
o Continue enhancing/improving the parks 

 Sutton Park 
• Add a playground system  
• Concrete walk 
• Center feature with benches and pavers 

- Parking lots 
o Address and improve the parking lot in front of the Insight Optometry.  Gravel for 

now with an opportunity for a public/private partnership in the future. 
 
Larrea stated a template of the Village logo has been created and will be used for places like 
Village buildings, sidewalks, etc. 

 
Public comments 

Bill Perkins states a possible six-month extension to the now, Herman Road recycling center, 
further stating a temporary site should be explored on Village Park property.  Perkins states 
recycling should be added to the zoning ordinance.  Committee requested a formalized 
proposal, with specifics, be brought forth to further the discussion. 
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Karin Andrews, 345 S. Shore Drive, supported adding shoulders to S. Shore Drive, as well as 
supports the Sutton Park discussion.  Andrews states the Village Hall is the best waterfront 
property and would like to see visitors’ information provided there. 

  
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:43 a.m. 
 
Meeting notes submitted by Shar Fay, Village Clerk. 
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